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Duluth Natural Surface Trails Temporarily Closed to Users

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division, in collaboration with the Superior Hiking Trail Association (SHTA)
and the Cyclists of Gitchee Gumee Shores (COGGS), is advising the public that all natural surface trails have been closed due to
the annual fall freeze period, presenting wet soil conditions, until further notice. Continued use by any method (foot or bike) will
result in damage to the trails. The City anticipates reopening the trails once surface conditions improve, and the ground has
completely frozen. Paved trails remain open for use year round. To learn more about the City's trails, please visit:
https://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/trails-bikeways/
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